
 
 
 

 
 

 
FACULTY OF HOMEOPATHY CONGRESS 2024 

EVALUATION FORM 
 
Thank you for attending this year’s Faculty of Homeopathy Congress. Please complete the following 
questions to provide feedback to help plan future events. Please leave this form at the registration desk 
before you leave or post it back to the Faculty.  
 

 
1. Please score 1 (very poor) - 10 (excellent) to rate your experience of the Congress 

 
- Amount of learning relevant to your daily practice 

 
1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 
 

- Quality of presentations 
 
1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 
 

- Opportunities for attendee participation 
 
1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 
 

- Overall event organisation 
 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 
 

 

 
2. Friday 22nd November 

 
- Which sessions did you find most useful? Why? 

 
 

- Which sessions did you find least useful? Why? 
 
 

- Overall, how would you rate the day? 
 

 



 

 
3. Saturday 23rd November 

 
- Which session(s) did you find most useful? Why? 

 
 

- Which session(s) did you find least useful? Why? 
 
 

- Overall, how would you rate the day? 
 

 

 

 
4. Sunday 24th November 

 
- Which session(s) did you find most useful? Why? 

 
 

- Which session(s) did you find least useful? Why? 
 
 

- Overall, how would you rate the day? 
 

 

 

 
5. We hope you enjoyed being a part of our 100th Congress. Please score the service 

you received in the following areas. 1 (very poor) - 10 (excellent) 
 

- Handling your reservation and booking prior to the event 
 
1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

 
- Registration at the event 

 
1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

 
- Venue and location 

 
1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 
 

- Catering 
 
1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 
 



 
- Other hotel services 

 
1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 
 

- Delegate pack 
 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 
 

- Social activities 
 
1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

 
 

 

 
Other Comments / Suggestions: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
Please contact membership@facultyofhomeopathy.org if you would like information about Faculty 
of Homeopathy Membership or Affiliateship. 

 
Thank you for participating! 
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